
 

 

 

Date: 15th September, 2025 
 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.   
Exchange Plaza, 
Plot No. C/1, Block – G, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai – 400051 
Fax No. (022) 2659 8120 

(Scrip ID – VEEDOL) 

 
BSE Limited  
(Formerly Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd.) 
Floor 25, P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400001  
Fax No. (022) 2272 1919 

(Scrip Code – 590005) 

 

Dear Sir(s), 
 

Sub.: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, as amended – ESG Rating 

 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015, read with SEBI circular No. SEBI/HO/CFD/CFD-PoD-1/P/CIR/2023/123 dated 13th July, 
2023, we wish to inform that Crisil ESG Ratings & Analytics Ltd. (CRISIL) has voluntarily assigned 
an ESG Rating of ‘Crisil ESG 55’ (Rating Category: Adequate) for the FY 2024-25. 
 
The Company in this context will like to state that it has not engaged CRISIL for the said ESG Rating. 
CRISIL has independently prepared the report based on data pertaining to FY 2024-25 of the Company 
available in public domain. It has been intimated to us by Crisil that they have published the ESG 
Rating on their website https://www.crisilesg.com in line with SEBI ERP Regulations. 
 
It is hereby clarified that the aforesaid is only an ESG Rating as distinguishable from credit rating or 
any other similar terminology specified in the SEBI LODR Regulation or any other circular issued by 
SEBI in relation thereto.    
 
A copy of this disclosure letter will be available at the official website of the Company at 
www.veedolindia.com 
 
This is for your information and records.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Veedol Corporation Limited 
[formerly Tide Water Oil Company (India) Ltd.] 

 
 
 
(Saptarshi Ganguli) 
Company Secretary 
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